October 2016 News for
The Busy Bees 


Topics- Pumpkins, Fire Safety 
Colors- Orange and Black
Halloween Parade and Party! (Wednesday, Oct. 26)
Children should come dressed in costume today!  After all the children have arrived we will have a short parade around Glee and then have our Halloween Party in our class! There will be a sign up sheet in the hall if you would like to contribute food, drinks, etc… 
Any questions, please ask! 
THANK YOU! 
A BIG thank you to everyone who donated items from our “wish list”!  We really appreciate all the tissues, gift cards, etc.!!  A SPECIAL thank you to the room  parent, Traci Rogers, for organizing the parent coffee. We really appreciate all of her help.

IMPORTANT DATES
October 1st-
All October tuition and snack fee are due.
Monday, October 5th-
KIDSTUFF money or books are due
Monday, October 10th - 
Columbus Day! GLEE is CLOSED.
Wednesday, October 26th - 
Halloween Parade and Party!
Wednesday, October 31st -   ORANGE  DAY!  

LOOKING AHEAD
Wednesday , 11/23- Monday, 11/29- 
[bookmark: _GoBack]GLEE is CLOSED for Thanksgiving Break. Glee reopens on Tuesday November 29.
